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Macro, Incorporated
101 Millstone Rd

Broussard, LA 70518

Re: DOCKET NO. S-36977 Macro, Incorporated, ex parte. In re: Application for a Name Change to Macro Transport,
LLC involving Common Carrier CertificateNos. 7279-B & 7231. (Notice of intervention or protest shall be filedwithin

15 days of the date of this bulletin.)

Dear Ms. ;

'

The recent application you submitted for a name change with the new name being Macro Transport, LLC has

been received and is being published in the Commission’s OfficialBulletin # 1307 on September 29, 2023 for 15 days.

Ifno opposition is received during the publication period, the following filingswill be required:

1. Updated tariffs showing the new name “Macro Transport, LLC” (You may find copies of the company’s
current tariffs on our website under the “Document Access Tab” by doing a “Transportation Search” by
the company’s LPSC Number(s). Please note changes to the rates are not allowed under this application

2. Form E Insurance Filing (covering the Primary Auto Bodily Injury and Property Damage Liability

coverage with a minimum amount of $500,000 CSL), must be sent directly to the LPSC by the

Underwriter of your insurance policy. (As required under R.S. 45: 163D.) All filings must be received in

the EXACT NAME of “Macro Transport, LLC” and with the PRECISE ADDRESS, as listed above.

Insurance must be sent to the mailing address above
, by email to ins@1a.gov or in the Tyler Electronic

filing system. We do not accept faxed insurance documents.

All of the above must be submitted to our office no later than October 17, 2023. Any question regarding the application
process may be directed to me at (225) 342-1430. '

Sincerely,

aw«2,e»!L
Tammy Burl

Transportation Administrator
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